
 
 
Exeter Heritage Commission 
10 Front Street 
Exeter, NH   03833 
 
 
May 4, 2022 
 
 
Doug Eastman, Building Inspector 
Town of Exeter 
10 Front Street 
Exeter, NH   03833 
 
 
RE:  Demolition request, 50 Linden Street, Barn 
 
Dear Doug: 
 
The Demolition Review Committee (DRC) met today at 50 Linden Street (zone R2; 
parcel #82/11). The DRC was made up of John Merkle, John Grueter, Pam Gjettum, and 
me. Gal Peretz, the property owner, was present to answer questions and show us the 
structure in question. No member of the public was present. 
 
The DRC reviewed the request to demolish the existing barn, which is attached to the 
house. We were able to view the barn inside and out. It is the opinion of the DRC that the 
barn is not historically or culturally important to the town of Exeter. The DRC will report 
this opinion at the next Heritage Commission meeting scheduled for 5/18/22. 
 
Please advise the applicant that they are free to proceed with demolition pending securing 
other required town approvals. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jay L Myers, Chairman 
Exeter Heritage Commission 
 
 


